
 

 

Maintenance Center 

3 School Drive 

Central Square, NY 13036 

(315) 668-4255 

FAX (315) 676-2095 

 

Maintenance 

Center 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: All District Employees 

From: Paul Brissette 

Date: December 17, 2020 

Subject: Lead in Water Testing 

  

The New York State Department of Health is requiring lead in the water testing in 2020. Due to 

the current circumstances, the Health Department has extended the deadline to this requirement 

until June 30, 2021. This Lead Testing requirement is very similar to the mandate completed in 

2016.  

First Draw Water Samples will be collected and sent for analysis on outlets used or potentially 

used for drinking or cooking. The District has reviewed and identified outlets that will need to be 

tested. Any sample with analysis over the action level (15 micrograms per liter or ppb) will have 

remediation action completed. This remediation will be completed according to the remediation 

plan created by the district. This information can be found on the Districts Website under 

Maintenance.  

All sample results will be posted on the Districts Website, will be sent to the local Health 

Department and the New York State Education Department. 

The District is committed to keeping our staff and students safe. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 


